AFRICA:
REGIONAL ASSESSMENT

Almost without exception, each of these represents an extremely limited market unless
participating in a development bank or aid project. Canadian companies have
displayed a notable lack of interest in the market, beyond those types of projects
mentioned earlier. The Department will continue to support marketing activities by
Canadian firms which are focused upon such externally funded development projects.

It should be noted that there are incredible needs for telecom in these, and most
other, African countries. It must be assumed that the increasing democratization of
these countries will eventually result in increased market opportunities for Canadian
firms. However, the Department’s limited trade development funds would accrue more
benefits to Canadian firms if export promotion efforts were dlrected to markets of more
immediate vrablhty for thetyplcal Canadlan f irm.
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